

Minutes of Friends of Priory Fields Committee Meeting 9th June 2022

1/ Present Nick, Den, Malcolm, Julie, Trevor, Ian, Dave.

No Apologies

2/ Minutes read and agreed.

3/ Chairmans Report. Ian thanked everybody for their help at the Jubilee picnic & Malcolm for mending the mower. Asked about hay cut, all organised. He said the Green Flag inspection went well, Ian and Dave walked round with the inspector who seemed very impressed but did say it would be nice to have benches and seats all matching?

4/ Finance. Jo brought a copy of latest accounts which showed Current Acc. £424-19
Deposit Acc. £9634-17 Cash in hand £1,110-15 [mainly tree donations]

5/ Work Parties. Last. Erect new sign at Moor Hall Entrance, cleaned all signs and garage door, mowed, strimmed.

Next W/P Clear area around new trees to rear of Compasses. Trim trees overhanging paths.
Mow, Strim, Remove broken branch over brook.

6/7 Events. AGM Analysis. AGM went well but audience of 9 members of the public poor. Discussion about the need to have a speaker doing a presentation. Will consider for next year. **Jubilee event** went well. 50 trees + purchased. Expect to have 70 total and we decided that will be maximum for planting/maintenance. Discussion about hiring a hole borer for planting. Jo to contact Faceook buyers. It was decided not to advertise again at the next PC. event as may have too many orders.

8/PC Matters, Mary Shay not present so no PC matters.

9/ Publicity and News. Ian to send his AGM Report to Karen for inclusion in Annual Report

10/ Any Other Business. Discussion about confusion on Bridge names. It was decided East to West to call the bridges, Priory, Farm, Memorial.

11/ Date of next Meeting Thurs 7th July